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SPECIAL WAIVERS AVAILABLE FOR 
LEVEE ACCESS DURING HIGH RIVER 

 
New Orleans, LA – The Flood Protection Authority has special waiver permits 

available for businesses and contractors wishing to operate on the levee system 

while under the State of Louisiana Emergency Declaration. The waivers will follow 

strict guidelines that may limit access in some regards. On March 1, 2019, 

Governor John Bel Edwards declared a State of Emergency for the State of 

Louisiana due to imminent flooding of the Mississippi River and its tributaries and 

other state rivers and water bodies. The Coastal Protection and Restoration 

Authority Board adopted these Emergency Regulations which restricted activities 

on all levees and flood control structures within the Coastal Area of Louisiana. This 

waiver will allow for limited access during this declaration.  

To view the application for the operating permit click here and follow the steps on 

how to submit. If you have any questions, contact the Flood Protection Authority 

at 504-286-3100 or email aharris@floodauthority.org  

http://www.floodauthority.org/
https://1npx5b3js4ww1aopzd2np95r-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/Emergency-Rule-Waiver-Application-3-2019-Fillable.pdf
mailto:aharris@floodauthority.org


 


